
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
AGRICULTURE

LOK SABHA

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:699
ANSWERED ON:15.07.2014
LOW UNIT COST 
Antony Shri Anto 

Will the Minister of AGRICULTURE be pleased to state:

(a) whether the Government has received a complaint from Kerala regarding the low unit cost being granted on various schemes of
Animal Husbandry by National Bank for Agriculture and Rural Development (NABARD); and 

(b) if so, the details thereof along with the corrective steps being taken by the Government in this regard?

Answer

THE MINISTER OF STATE FOR AGRICULTURE AND FOOD PROCESSING INDUSTRIES (DR. SANJEEV KUMAR BALYAN) 

(a) As per information available, no such complaint has been received from Kerala Government regarding the low unit cost granted on
various schemes of Animal Husbandry by National Bank for Agriculture and Rural Development (NABARD). 

(b) Does not arise in view of (a) above. 
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